
 
Attendance  

 

Here are the % for attendance in February  
Remember our  target is over 96%! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

 
 

 
As a school our attendance in February was 93.9% 

 
This is still well below our target.   

Lets see if we can get all classes above 96% next month. 

Ladbrooke Primary School 
Friday  3rd March  
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Dates For Your Diary 
 
 

MONDAY 6th MARCH 
Y5 Spirit of the Wild Experience 

 
MONDAY 13th MARCH 

Class Photographs 
 

FRIDAT 17th MARCH 
Red Nose Day 

 
TUESDAY 21st MARCH 

3.30 - 5.30pm Parents Evening 
 

YHURSDAY 23rd MARCH 
5.00 - 7pm Parents Evening 

 
MONDAY 27th MARCH 

Y1 Great Fire London Workshop 
 

MONDAY 27th MATCH 
Easter Egg Hunt 

 
THURSDAY 30th MARCH 

Spring Discos 
 

MON 3rd APR—MON 17th APR 
EASTER 

HOLIDAY 
 

Class % Class % 

F1 90.2% Y3 93.9% 

F2 93.2% Y4 95.3% 

Y1 92.5% Y5 94.4% 

Y2 95.1% Y6 93.1% 

CSE Easter Camp 
 

We are delighted to announce the return of our CSE 
holiday camp. 

The camp will run from  
 

Tuesday 11th April  
to  

Friday 14th April 
 

More information will be sent out soon.  Booking will 
be   directly through CSE. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Walkabout 
On Monday  13th March. 

This will be an  opportunity to visit 
your child’s class and take a look 

at work they have produced so far 
this year. 

In addition to this, don’t forget to visit the hall where 
we will  be holding our art exhibition. 



25 Challenge Fundraiser 
 

To celebrate us being on our current site for 25 years, FOLS have 
put together a 25 challenge fundraiser that we would love you and 

your family to get involved with. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
You will already have received information on this via email, but 
your child will come home with copy of the challenges for you to 

get started on and the challenge will be spoken about in an                         
assembly soon. 

 
The letter  sent home with the children will explain the challenge in 

more detail.  There are 4 school challenges which will take place 
before the end of  June.  When your child’s class has completed a 

school challenge, you will receive a message via the Gateway. 
 

Every penny counts and will help us achieve our target of buying a 
new set of iPads for the school and renew our playground                    

markings. 
 

 


